
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: November-18-15 12:04 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0079 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
My hydro bill for the last quarter at the above address totals $477.36  
Consumption is 1800 kWh (13.9% On-Peak:12.3% Mid-Peak:73.8% Off-Peak).  
This works out to 29.5 cents per kWh.  
 
My hydro bill for the last quarter in Florida totals $88.18 US  
Consumption is 700 kWh.  
This works out to 12.6 cents per kWh.  
 
Not sure what the answer is, but clearly we are on the road to "hydro poverty".  
 
Look no further to understand the flight of heavy manufacturing and industrial from our once 
competitive province.  
 
Companies with hydro usage totaling $millions annually have no choice. 

Name: Deryck Gilpin 

Address:   
  
 

Email:  

Phone:  

Fax: 0 

Company:  
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